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Please join us at our 
customer drop-in event

We’ll have people there from across Southern Water to talk about:   
• How we’re spending money in your area to improve the reliability 

of our water network now and into the future. 
• Working with developers on key issues such as water neutrality – 

helping to ensure new housing doesn't increase the amount of 
water taken from the local environment.  

• The nature-based solutions we’re introducing in the area to reduce 
the number of storm overflow releases across our region.

• Financial support available if you’re struggling with your bills.
• What’s being done to prevent blockages, pollutions and flooding in 

your area. 
• Investigations into sewer misconnections that have caused 

pollutions and how we’re working with partners to fix them.  
• Our extensive community and schools education programme. 
• Our draft business plan which outlines our investment plans for 

2025–30.
Our event is family-friendly, with activities for children to enjoy. 
We hope to see you there.

10am – 7pm
Wednesday 15 May  
Brighton Road Baptist Church, 
Horsham, West Sussex, RH13 5BD


